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16th March 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
In order to do everything possible to protect our Alex family, all events planned will be 
postponed until a later date.  These include: 

 Swimming 

 Trips out of school – eg. Recorder Festival 

 Assemblies  

 Easter School 

 Parent consultations postponed 

 Police Cadets  

 Sporting Events 

 Rocksteady Concert 

 Easter Assembly for parents 

We are very sorry, this is the last thing that we wish to do, however we must take 
sensible precautions.The children will continue to be encouraged to wash their hands 
regularly and will be supervised by the teaching staff. These above actions will also be 
reflected across our Multi Academy Trust.   
Please continue to follow the latest guidance from the NHS. (See back of the letter for 
advice.)  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
Mr R Müller 
Head of School 
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If one family member has a new 
continuous cough or high temperature 

the whole household must stay at home 

for 14 days. 
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